McNinch, Elizabeth A.

From: AAAntequera@columbuspolice.org

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 11:45 AM

To: GAMcentyre@columbus.gov

Subject: Draft - ShotSpotter Gunfire Detection Testing
Attachments: 66- SoundThinking Gunfire Testing.doc
Glenn,

Please see the attached draft media release. Thoughts?

Below is the social media notice post that will accompany it.

COMMUNITY NOTICE

The Columbus Division of Police in partnership with SoundThinking will be conducting tests of ShotSpotter, a gunfire
detection system, on October 11 and 12, 2023, at the former site of Cooper Stadium. Residents and businesses in the
area should anticipate hearing multiple caliber gunshots being fired between 12 p.m. and 4 p.m. each day. Testing will
occur in a secure and safe environment that is away from the public.

Residents with concerns are encouraged to call the Columbus Division of Police non-emergency line at 614-645-4545,

MORE INFO: [ADD LINK TO MEDIA RELEASE]
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